
           DRAFT 
 

SOUTH CENTRAL CONNECTICUT REGIONAL WATER AUTHORITY  

HOUSEHOLD HAZARDOUS WASTE COLLECTION CENTER  

Municipal Planning Committee (MPC)  
  

November 8, 2022 
  

Present (Voting Members):  
George Noewatne – Cheshire   Janice A. Plaziak – Guilford    

Trent Joseph – Madison                                        Brian Ennis – Meriden      

Sylvie Napoli – Orange     Mary Bigelow – North Branford    

Lynn Sadosky – North Haven   Susan Schott - Wallingford    

Kelly Hammill  –  Woodbridge 

 

Present (Non-Voting Members):  

Steven Johnson - Milford 

                                    

Absent:  Bethany, Branford, East Haven, Fairfield, Hamden, New Haven,   West Haven 

  

1. Approval of Meeting Minutes 
L. Vitagliano presented the meeting minutes from the April 12, 2022 meeting. B. Ennis moved to approve 

the meeting minutes, seconded by M. Bigelow, and all were in favor. 

2. 2022 Collection Season Update  
L. Vitagliano reported a total of 7,086 households participated, properly disposing of their household 

hazardous waste during the 2022 collection season. She added that this compares to 7,8477 for the same 

period in 2022. She reported that the overall collection season went very well.  

 

3. 2023 Collection Season Operating Schedule  
The 2023 collection season will begin on May 20, 2023 and close on October 28, 2023. Discussion took 

place about local satellite collections. L. Vitagliano asked the members to let her know by December 5 is 

they would like a local collection.  

 

4. Hazardous Waste Contract Update 
The Clean Harbors Contract has been extended for another year at the same terms, conditions and pricing. 

L. Vitagliano informed the group other programs have received increases in from their respective 

vendors, including Clean Harbors. Therefore, this extension benefits our program. 

  

5. Municipal Membership Resolutions  
L. Vitagliano reminded the group that the HazWaste resolutions will be expiring June 30, 2023 and new 

resolutions will be mailed soon to the municipal CEO’s, cc’ing the MPC member. 

 

 

L. Sadosky moved to adjourn at 9:55 a.m., seconded by J. Plaziak. Zembruski and all were in favor.  

 

 

 

 


